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Aston Martin Lagonda Global Holdings (London Stock Exchange: AML) reported its financial
results for the second quarter of 2025, indicating a narrowed loss per share despite a
significant decline in revenue. The British luxury carmaker posted a net loss of £68.8 million
for the quarter, unchanged from the same period in 2024, but recorded an improved loss per
share of £0.068, compared to £0.084 a year earlier.

Aston Martin Reports Narrowed Loss in Q2
2025 Amid Revenue Decline
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Total revenue for the quarter stood at £220.5 million, reflecting a 34% drop compared to the
second quarter of 2024. The decline comes as the company continues to navigate a
challenging market environment, both globally and within the European automotive sector.

Despite the short-term setback, analysts project a more optimistic outlook for Aston Martin,
with revenue forecast to grow at an average annual rate of 12% over the next three years.
This projection notably exceeds the broader European auto sector’s anticipated growth of
around 3.8% over the same timeframe.

Still, market sentiment remains cautious. Shares of Aston Martin declined by 16% over the
past week, reflecting ongoing investor concerns about the company’s ability to achieve
consistent profitability. Risk factors remain, with Simply Wall St citing four specific warning
indicators related to the company’s financial health and operational performance, although
these were not detailed in the earnings disclosure.

As always, financial data referenced is based on the trailing twelve-month (TTM) period, and
commentary is derived from historical trends and industry forecasts. The insights provided
do not constitute investment advice and are intended for informational purposes only. For
more detailed analysis, investors are encouraged to review the company’s full financial
statements and consult with a licensed financial advisor.


